
Newsletter—Week Ending 2nd May 2025  

DATES FOR THE DIARY: 

Monday 5th May–  

SCHOOL CLOSED—BANK 
HOLIDAY 

Tuesday 6th & Wednesday 
7th May–   

Kilve Court Residential 

Friday 16th May– WEX Celebration Assembly 

Wednesday 21st– Friday 23rd May–  

DofE Practice Expeditions. 

Friday 23rd May- End of Term 5 

Monday 2nd June– Start of Term 6. 

Week commencing 23rd June– Relationship 
and Sexual Education (RSE) Week. 

Wednesday 25th– Friday 27th June–  

DofE Expeditions. 

Friday 27th June—End of Year Reports Home 

Tuesday 1st July—Moving Up Day 

Tuesday 1st July–  

Parent/Carer Coffee Afternoon. 

POSITIVE  

EDUCATION 
SCHOOL 
 

 

 

 

We are      
extremely 
proud to    
announce 
that we are 
now a       
positive     
education 
school. 

SIGNS OF THE WEEK 

 

TEAM OF THE WEEK! 

This week’s Team of the Week are: 

P16: James H, Charlotte, Amy Y 

KS4: Sam, George D, Aiden S 

KS3: Amy, Oliver C, Laila, Darcey, Jacob M 

Primary: Oliver J, Luke, Thomas M, Louie, 
Nash, Danny,  Henry 

Creative Arts: Haroun 

WELL DONE!  



PINE CLASS 

Pine Class have chosen a butterfly theme for their enterprise. They are making clay butterfly keychains and 
they baked butterfly cupcakes today, which they enjoyed. They are also going to raffle off a large butterfly cake 
at the end of the term. Here are some photos:  

BIRCH CLASS 

Here we are designing our logo for our artistic enter-
prise. We are making clay sculptures and paintings 
for the school fair. 

 

ASH CLASS 

Enterprise! 
It has been a busy and productive couple of weeks 
and we've been really impressed with the ideas 
from Ash Class pupils about starting a business.  
We’ve been making greetings cards, bracelets and 
painted pebbles to sell at the end of the term. 
 

WILLOW CLASS 

 

In Willow Class we have been practising 
being chefs. We have been making     
different foods in preparation to sell 
around school for our enterprise project. 
Willow Class will be making chocolate 
tiffin to sell. 

 



  

BAG 2 SCHOOL 

 

Thank you so much for the         

donations that have already come 

into school. Just a reminder that all 

donations need to be in school by 

Friday 9th May.  



 


